Working World

Tel: 07966 922223/(01386) 870130 e-mail: helenhurdman@hotmail.com

NEWSLETTER Autumn/Winter 2015

I would like to welcome you all back after the Summer Break.

The Summer Residential once again went extremely well this year and a lovely time was had by all! During the week we had a discussion with clients and it was unanimous that everyone wanted to return to Unity Farm for the 2016 Residential. Therefore a date for your diary Monday 25th - Friday 29th July 2016.

On Saturday 24th October 11am - 3pm we have been asked by Wallace House to attend their open day to provide lunches for visitors. Working World are also having a table at this event to raise awareness and to sell Candyulove products. I would be extremely grateful if as many clients as possible could volunteer to help out.

The October Social Evening will be on Thursday 29th October 7pm - 9pm Disco at Evesham Adventure Playground. Soft drinks and nibbles will be available and there will be no charge for this event.

Once again we will be watching Gillian Mann performing with The Side By Side Theatre Group. This is at The Royal Spa Theatre, Leamington Spa and will be the matinee performance on Tuesday 24th November. We will leave the base at 12.30pm and Working World will continue as normal in the afternoon for clients who are not attending the show.

We are having a Christmas Bingo on Thursday 26th November at 7pm. At Evesham Adventure Playground. If anyone would like to donate a prize we would be extremely grateful.

The Christmas Ball is going to be on Thursday 3rd December at The Wood Norton, Chadbury, Nr Evesham WR11 4YB which is a stunning location. We would like to once again welcome family and friends to join us and cost for clients is subsidised at £15.00 and £30.00 for guests. This includes a three course meal, disco and lots of fun. We are going to have a photographer present for the evening and hold a Christmas raffle.

We are once again growing, nurturing and selling our lovely pansies. They will be ready mid/end of October at £1.60 for six plants.

After the success of last year's jumble sale we are planning to hold another on in the new year. Hopefully now will be a good time for everyone to have a sort through of clothes, bric a brac, anything really that you no longer want would be very much appreciated.

If anyone would like to order any Candyulove festive treats we are now taking orders. eg beautiful festive cones filled with confectionary to finish off your table which start at £1.50 per cone.

After last year's Italian themed evenings proved so popular, Kevin is planning with the help of clients to organise Indian themed evenings in the new year. Dates to follow shortly.

We break up for the Christmas Holiday on Thursday 17th December and reopen on Monday 4th January 2016

As always if you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me. Regards Helen Name:
I would / not like to attend Disco on Thursday 29th October

I would / not like to attend the event on Saturday 24th October

I would like / not like to attend Side By Side on Tuesday 24th November

I would like / not like to attend The Christmas Dinner Dance on Thursday 3rd December.

I require () Client Ticket () Guest Ticket

Please enclose £5 pp deposit or total payment if you prefer

I would like to order ($\,$) packs of Pansies @ £1.60 per pack

Newsletter September 2015